
Dear 

I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 
County Council. I have the following information. 

 
1. Reports, briefings, plans or documents detailing your local authority's Brexit preparations 
2. Specific reports, briefings, plans or documents detailing your local authority's preparations for a No 
Deal Brexit and specifically any plans produced on the issues of food supplies, medical and medicines 
supplies, fuel supply and other civil contingencies in the event of a No Deal Brexit 
3. Specific reports prepared by your local authority on the impact of Brexit for adult social care in 
your local authority area and any advice provided to contracted social care providers related to Brexit 
The council currently has no such plans. 
 

4. If your local authority has prepared no such plans 1-3, the dates by which you expect to have done 
so 
We are currently producing a Brexit Opportunity and Risk Analysis with the next version due for 

review later this month by the Council’s Corporate Leadership Team. This is probably to be finalised 
by the end of 2018. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 
number above in any future communications. 

 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 
Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely 
  

John Allison 
Information Officer 

Chief Executive’s Department 

Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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